
 

 

 

 

GRIFFITH SAFETY BOARD 
 

May 13, 2015 
 

The Griffith Safety Board was called to order by Chairman Goral at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Those in Attendance 
 

          Liz Goral    Griffith Safety Board Chairperson 
  John Volkmann    Griffith Safety Board Vice-Chairman 
  RoAnn Purgert    Griffith Safety Board Secretary - Absent 
  Gary Sutton    Griffith Safety Board Member  
  Greg Mance    Police Chief 
  Roy Schoon    Fire Department  
     

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. 
 The following items were discussed: 
 
Approval of April 16, 2015 minutes: Motion by Safety Board Sutton 
        2

nd
 Safety Board Vice-Chairman Volkmann 

        Motion carried 3-0 
 
Reports:   Griffith Police Department  
 
Police Chief Mance read the monthly report for April. 
 
Chief Mance reported that overall crime for April, when compared to last year, fell by 17% and 
when compared to the average number of crimes reported during the past five years, crime fell 
21%. 
 
Griffith Fire Department  
 
Chief Schoon read the April monthly report.  
 
VEST 
 
Chief Czerwinski read the monthly reports for April. 
 
FOP Post 161 
 
Nothing 
 
Old Business 
 
Nothing  
 
New Business 
 
Corporal Kevin Strbjak was appointment to Detective effective May 17, 2015. 
 
Patrolman Mark Gerdzos was promotion to Patrol Corporal effective May 17, 2015. 
 
Chairman Liz Goral presented out- going Safety Board member Jim Marker with a certificate of 
appreciation for his time serving on the Safety Board. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 
None 
 
Questions/comments from the floor.  
 
Mr. Steve Stelk thanked the Police Department for the speed enforcement on Broad St. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
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